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Hello Ms. Schulz,
Thank you for submitting your Freedom of Information request to the Ontario Energy Board. In this case, | don’t believe it was necessary as any information that the OEB would have on Electric Vehicles is available to the public. Also, we
have not been tasked with analyzing what the consequences of phasing out fuel for heating would be. There is certainly information available on our website about OEB initiatives, pilot projects and staff bulletins. If you were to narrow the
scope of what you were looking for, perhaps | could be of more assistance. We will not be cashing the cheque that you had included.

You can view a list of Consultation and Initiatives at the link below:

https://www.oeb.ca/industry/policy-initiatives-and-consultations

An archived list here:

https://www.oeb.cal/industry/policy-initiatives-and-consultations/archived-and-complete-policy-initiatives-and

Reports of the Board here:

https://www.oeb.cal/industry/policy-initiatives-and-consultations/reports-board

You can also use the search function on our website as well and use key words to narrow your search.
Please reply to this email with any follow-up questions that you may have.

Thanks,

Liam

Liam Lonergan, Advisor, Public Information Centre, Consumer Protection and Industry Performance
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor, Toronto ON M4P 1E4 | O 416.544.5153 | OEB.ca
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Hello Kristen,

The OEB has not been asked to study the consequences of phasing out fuel for heating so | can’t provide that kind of report. We have issued a staff bulletin on whether the “ownership or operation of an electric vehicle (EV)1 charging
station, and the selling of EV charging services from that facility, are licenseable activities”. You can find that report here:

https://www.oeb.ca/oeb/_Documents/Documents/OEB_Bulletin_ EV_Charging_20160707.pdf

Thank you,
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